
 
 

 

Upcoming Deadline for the NCI State of the Workforce Survey 

           
The MO Division of Developmental Disabilities participates in the National Core 
Indicators (NCI) State of the Workforce Survey (formerly the Staff Stability 
Survey). This survey asks provider agencies about their Direct Support 
Professional (DSP) workforce, such as information about wages, benefits, and 
staff turnover. Providers of residential, in-home, and non-residential services that 
employ DSPs qualify for the survey.  
  
The Division uses the data to make informed decisions regarding initiatives and 
policies to support DSPs as well as inform stakeholders about the DSP 
shortage.  
  
The deadline to complete the State of the Workforce Survey is July 31st, 2023. 
Eligible providers are encouraged to participate using the unique survey link 
included in the invitation sent February 2023.  
  
For questions about the survey or to have the survey invite re-sent, please email 
caitlin.bartley@dmh.mo.gov.   

 

 

 

7/26/23 

mailto:caitlin.bartley@dmh.mo.gov

